

Susan Barber <sbarber@cnu.edu>

Celebrate the Holidays

1 message

Paul Trible <ptrible@cnu.edu>

Wed, Nov 7, 2012 at 2:16 PM

To: employees <employees@cnu.edu>, faculty <faculty@cnu.edu>

Dear Colleagues.

This year, to celebrate Christmas and the Holiday Season, Rosemary and I invite you and your families to a festive evening of very special events on Saturday, December 1.

Please plan to join us at 4:00 p.m. for *Holiday Happening 2012* in the Concert Hall of the Ferguson Center and enjoy the remarkable talent that abounds on this campus. I promise that you will be in the spirit of the season after hearing our student ensembles (the CNU Men's and Women's Chorus, the jazz ensemble, the University Orchestra and the Chamber Choir, just to name a few) perform classic holiday tunes. This event is open to the public at a cost of \$5 per ticket, but as a gift to members of the CNU faculty and staff, we are offering four free tickets per family. To get your four tickets, simply stop by the Ferguson Center ticket office (with your CNU ID) by Wednesday, November 21. The ticket office is open Monday-Friday from 10 a.m. to 6 p.m. and Saturdays from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m.

Immediately following *Holiday Happening 2012*, we will transition from the Concert Hall to the Great Lawn to share an exciting new CNU tradition, *The Lighting of the Lawn*. At 5 p.m., we will magically transform the Great Lawn into the North Pole featuring Santa's Village, a holiday tour of beautifully decorated trees, roving carolers, festive beverages and food offerings, family activities and the lighting of the CNU Christmas tree at the center of the Great Lawn. *The Lighting of the Lawn* is free and open to the public and you do not have to attend *Holiday Happening 2012* to enjoy this event.

Best wishes,

Paul Trible

--

President Christopher Newport University 1 Avenue of the Arts Newport News, VA 23606

Phone: 757-594-7001 e-mail: ptrible@cnu.edu